
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF  

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING  
 

A Committee of the Whole Meeting of Municipal Council will be held in the Council Chambers of the 

Municipal Hall at 13211 Henry Avenue, Summerland, BC, on 

Wednesday, October 25, 2017 at 7:00 PM 
The purpose of the Committee of the Whole meeting is:  

• To receive a presentation from staff on the potential costs of the Banks Crescent 

development and to discuss the impact that the development would have on the 

District’s infrastructure should the application be approved and the development 

move forward. 

 

 

 

 

________________________ 

Tricia Mayea 
Deputy Corporate Officer        

 

 

Posted: October 13, 2017 


